
 

June 20, 2025 

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER: All school bus drivers and driver assistants are asked to confirm their intent to return for the upcoming 
school year in September. This information is essential for our planning efforts to ensure we have the staffing necessary to meet 
the needs of our students and families. Please visit My Parking Space and select the 'September Pick Card' option to submit your 
response. 
PSEG TRANSPORTATION ELECTRIFICATION ROUND TABLE: We were honored to 
have our Director of Vehicle & Facility Maintenance, Teno Gustavson represent 
our organization as a featured speaker at the PSEG Long Island event held on June 
13th. Teno was invited to share his expertise on transportation electrification, 
highlighting innovative programs and valuable resources available to support 
businesses in the transition to electric vehicle infrastructure. His presentation 
focused on practical strategies for implementing EV charging stations and 
emphasized the importance of sustainable transportation solutions in shaping the 
future of our communities. 

SUMMER PICK: School bus drivers and driver assistants can 
view their assigned pick date, time, and location by visiting 
the 'Pick Information' section on My Parking Space. To access My Parking Space, employees should go to 
suffolkbus.com and click on the 'Employee Portal' tab. 
SUMMER REFRESHERS: Signing up for the summer refreshers will be available June 20 after 12noon. Please 
ensure you attend the class for which you registered and arrive on time. Late arrivals will not be admitted 
once the session has begun. 

• Tuesday, July 1 at 10:00am Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma  

• Tuesday, July 1 at 10:30am and 5:30pm Coram Center located at 1162 Old Town Road, Coram  

• Wednesday, July 2 at 10:00am and 5:30pm Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma  

• Wednesday, July 2 at 10:30am Coram Center located at 1162 Old Town Road, Coram  

• Thursday, July 3 at 10:00am Coram Center located at 1162 Old Town Road, Coram 

• Thursday, July 3 at 10:30am Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma  

• Monday, July 7 at 10:30am Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma 

• Tuesday, July 8 at 10:00am and 5:30pm Classroom at 50 Saxon Avenue, Bay Shore  

• Wednesday, July 9 at 10:30am Classroom at 50 Saxon Avenue, Bay Shore  

• Thursday, July 10 at 10:00am and 5:30pm Classroom at 50 Saxon Avenue, Bay Shore  

• Tuesday, August 12 at 10:30am Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma 

• Wednesday, August 13 at 10:00am Safety and Training Facility located at 1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma  

 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER: The weekly newsletter will continue to be published 
throughout the summer. For those not working during this period, we encourage 
you to access it by visiting Suffolkbus.com or via My Parking Space to stay informed 
about important company updates and preparations for the 2025–2026 school 
year. 
 
Congratulations to our safety winners for May: Ralph Exavier, Large Bus Driver; Tina 
Buckley, Van Driver; Rosa Bido Awilda, D.A; Jose Galvis, Transit Driver; Jesus Lucero, 
ADA; Vincent Larose, Shop; Madeline Bossert, Management. 

 
Check out our Facebook page for our latest employee spotlight, Scott Gustafson, Brentwood Van Driver   

 

“Thank you for a safe and successful school year!" 
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